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The Annual Meeting for the Reddick Mansion Association was held October 11th 
in the West Parlors of the Mansion.  Approximately 40 members attended the dinner 
meeting.  Three current officers were re-elected unanimously: Diane Sanders as 
President; Jenan Jobst as Vice-President; and Barb Houston as Secretary. Leslie Pool 
was also elected unanimously to a one-year term as Treasurer.  Three board members, 
Susan Fuller, who was the previous Treasurer of the Association, her husband, Mike 
Fuller, and Cathy Ciszewski stepped down from the Board.  They were all thanked for 
their hard work and dedication to the Mansion.  At the meeting, Twila Yednock agreed to 
extend her terms on the Board for another three years.  New board member, Tom 
Justice was also unanimously elected to a three-year term on the Board of Directors.   

Annual reports from the various committees were also presented and are now 
available for viewing in the office at the Reddick Mansion.  After the business meeting, 
David Reed of the LaSalle County Historical Society told the story of George 
Poundstone and the Civil War flag of the Illinois 53rd Infantry.  He explained the 
importance of the flag and the significance of being the flagbearer.  He also talked about 
the historical society’s efforts to restore and preserve the flag. 

 
Monthly Reddick Mansion Association board meetings are held the 2nd Thursday of each 
month at 5:30pm at the Mansion—all members and the general public are invited to 
attend. 
 


